
 

 

 

 

 

 

October 25, 2019 

From the Principal’s Desk 

A Letter from Ms. Feltner 

  

Saint Anthony Mary 
Claret 

 
October 24. Anthony Claret was 
a missionary, religious founder, 

social reformer, queen’s 
chaplain, writer and publisher, 

archbishop and refugee. He was 
a Spaniard whose work took him 

to the Canary Islands, Cuba, 
Madrid, Paris, and to the First 

Vatican Council. 
 

October 25, 2019 

Weekly Letter from the Principal 

Dear Saint Peter’s Catholic School Families and Friends, 

The first quarter of our school year has come to an end and we 
are already embarking on the second quarter; time flies when 
you are having fun! We have had a wonderful first quarter filled 
with activities, events, and academic excellence thanks to our 
amazing teachers and staff.  

We really appreciate your participation, support, and 
enthusiasm with our school initiatives and events thus far; Cross-
Country meets, our school clubs, The Baby Drive, praying the 
Rosary with us, Spirit Nights, field trips, Box Top collection, the 
Parish Bazaar, and many, many other things. We are very 
blessed with our school community and we want to thank you 
for sharing your precious children with us. 
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During the month of October, our school has participated in several Respect Life events. We are so 
proud of our students who have demonstrated their understanding of the preciousness of all 
human life. Thank you to all who have contributed to our baby drive, God will certainly shine His 
grace upon you for this most important cause. To date, Mrs. Kessinger reported that we have 
collected $213.50 which will purchase 61 bottles of pre-natal vitamins! 

We will continue collecting baby items until Friday, November 1st, and plan to deliver the items to 
the Pregnancy Center and Clinic of the Lowcountry located in Hilton Head.  

All Saints Day is coming up next week and we are looking forward to seeing your young saints who 
will be marching into school next Friday, November 1st. We hope that you will join us on that day 
for Mass at 12:00 p.m. with our parish family. 

Have a great weekend! 

Thank you and God bless, 

 Ann M. Feltner 

 



 

10/28 – Brody’s Spirit Night – 5:00-10:00 PM - Students that attend will receive a SAINT card 
from their teacher. 

11/1 – All Saint’s Day – Holy Day – Students will dress up as their favorite Saint for Mass. 
Mass is at 12:00 noon. 

11/5 – Upper Crust Spirit Night – 5:00-10:00 PM - Students that attend will receive a SAINT 
card from their teacher. 

11/7 – Parent/Teacher Conferences – 12:15-5:00 PM – Half Day - Noon Dismissal 

11/8 – Parent/Teacher Conferences – No School 

11/20 – Chick-Fil-a Spirit Night – 5:30-7:30 PM - Students that attend will receive a SAINT 
card from their teacher. 

11/22 – Homes for the Holidays Gala 

11/23 & 11/24 – Homes for the Holidays Home Tours 

11/25 – Brody’s Spirit Night – 5:00-10:00 PM - Students that attend will receive a SAINT card 
from their teacher. 

11/20-11/26 – Scholastic Book Fair 

11/26 – Thanksgiving Assembly and Lunch – 11:00 AM 

11/27-11/29 – Thanksgiving Break – No School 

 

 

 

 

  

Important Dates & Announcements! 



 

K3 is focusing on the 
letter B for Bat and Bugs. 

They also transformed 
Their pretend play area 

into a Bakery! 

K4 went on a Nature 
Hunt! 

Kindergarten students sharpened 
their number sense by playing 

fall-inspired math games! 

 

  



 

1st grade used shapes while 
working on Math. 

2nd Grade is learning about 
teamwork! The students are 
learning to work together and how 
to help one another throughout the 
school day. 

 

3rd grade went on a field trip 
with other classes to the 
Parris Island Museum!  

 
 
 

  



 

4th grade toured the Saint Elena 
historic sight on Parris Island and 

found this bomber plane! 

5th graders enjoy a game of GCF 
Bump. They are learning how to 
find the greatest common factor 

of 2 numbers! 

6th grade students are working 
on their Ancient Egyptian 

Civilization diorama projects! 

 
 

 

  



 

Dear Parents,  
Saint Peter’s Catholic School is participating in the Box of Joy program and we need 
your help! The Box of Joy is a ministry of Cross Catholic Outreach. This is a school-wide 
effort to provide gift boxes to children in need, in various countries around the world. 
Each class will be filling two boxes; one for a girl, and one for a boy.  It costs $9.00 per 
box for international shipping and handling. Please consider a small monetary 
donation to help cover those costs. The collection week for the Box of Joy is October 
28-31. If you have any questions, please let us know! 
 
Blessings, 
 
Team Joy  
(Elena Amador, Holly Mills, Lynne Milner)  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Queridos padres, 
En la escuela St. Peter’s participaremos en el programa Box of Joy y necesitamos su 
ayuda. The Box of Joy es un Ministerio Comunitario  de Cross Catholic. Este es un 
esfuerzo de toda la escuela para proporcionar cajas de regalo a niños necesitados, en 
varios países de todo el mundo. Cada clase colaborara con dos cajas, una para una 
niña y otra para un niño. Por favor considere hacer una pequeña donación económica 
en efectivo ya que el envió internacional y el manejo de cada Box of Joy cuesta $ 9.00, 
La semana de recolección de Box of Joy es del 28 al 31 de octubre. ¡Si tiene alguna 
duda, por favor póngase en contacto con nosotros! 
Bendiciones 
 
Team Joy 
(Elena Amador, Holly Mills, Lynne Milner) 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 

 

 

 


